
Project Update: February 2014 

Various project activities have been performed since September 2013. The last planned field 
work for the season was done in September, by which the preparations for the field 
activities in 2014 were completed. 

After that, members of the project team started to create the leaflets and posters 
promoting diversity and protection of the populations of nesting birds in the studied area. 
Leaflets intended for promotion of birdwatching tourism at these mountains were also 
created. 

In the final phase, all the necessary materials were created for the presentations that will be 
realized in the forthcoming period, before the beginning of the field activities planned for 
this year. 

 
 

Leaflet for the promotion of birdwatching in 
the researched area. Photo by Dubravko 
Dender 
 

 

 

 

 

Leaflet for the promotion of diversity and 
protection of birds in the researched area. 
Photo by Dubravko Dender 

 


